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[Service Date March 14, 2013]
March 14, 2013
NOTICE OF CHANGE IN WORKSHOP LOCATION
(To be held in Room 139)
AND

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN CALL-IN INFORMATION
Re:
Rulemaking to Consider Rate Setting Flexibility and Competition for Auto Transportation Companies in WAC 480-30, Docket TC-121328
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

On February 27, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a notice to all interested persons rescheduling a stakeholder workshop in the above rulemaking docket from March 18, 2013, to March 22, 2013.  Due to newly arising Commission scheduling conflicts it has become necessary to move the location of the workshop from Room 206 to Room 139.  The date and time remain the same.

In addition, the Commission’s teleconference bridge line will not be available for this workshop.  The Commission has, however, made alternative arrangements to have another conference bridge available for this workshop.  As mentioned in prior notices, the Commission prefers and recommends that interested persons participate in person and share ideas in a workshop setting.  However, if this imposes a hardship, interested persons may participate at the workshop via an alternative teleconference bridge by dialing (360) 407-3780.  A PIN Code is required by dialing 678247 #.
If you have questions regarding this rulemaking, you may contact staff lead Ann Rendahl, Director, Policy and Legislation, at (360) 664-1144, or by email at arendahl@utc.wa.gov. 
STEVEN V. KING
Acting Executive Director and Secretary

